
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Housing Mendocino Coast - Hazelwood project in fiscal year 
2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Fort Bragg, located at 416 N Franklin 
Street, Fort Bragg CA 95437.  
 
The funding would be used for land acquisition to develop long-term affordable housing 
solutions in Forth Bragg. The land would be deed restricted to serve very low to moderate 
income households. 
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


